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Statement from WCHA on Thompson Appointment for
Secretary of the Department of Transportation

Daniel J. Fedderly P.E.;P.L.S., Executive Director of the Wisconsin County Highway Association
(WCHA), issued the following statement on the appointment of Craig Thompson as Secretary of
the Department of Transportation:

“We applaud Governor-elect Evers on his appointment of Craig Thompson as the Secretary of
the Department of Transportation. This is a tremendously important position at this time in our
state’s history. | have known and worked closely with Mr. Thompson for almost 30 years. |
know that he is uniquely qualified for this position and am confident he will be able to bring all
areas of the state together in a unified vision for transportation.

“On behalf of the 72 county highway commissioners across the State | want to express our
enthusiasm for this selection. Governor-elect Evers and Secretary Thompson need not have
any question that the WCHA stands ready to be a true partner in solving our State’s
transportation challenges.”



